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The International Precipitation Working Group (IPWG) was established as a permanent Working 

Group of the Coordination Group for Meteorological Satellites (CGMS) in 2001. The IPWG is co-

sponsored by CGMS and the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) and focuses the scientific 

community on operational and research satellite based quantitative precipitation measurement issues 

and challenges. 

It provides a forum for operational and research users of satellite precipitation measurements to 

exchange information on methods for measuring precipitation and the impact of space borne 

precipitation measurements in numerical weather and hydrometeorological prediction and climate 

studies. 

Here, we summarize highlights and actions of the 10th IPWG Workshop held in June, 2022 in Ft 

Collins, CO, USA, and present future plans of the Working Group. 

 


